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Please let us know what you would like to see in it or if you don’t want a hard copy by emailing or 

mail us at the above address. This will also be posted on our web page.  

Information from MoDot 

 

Route 87 Bridge Replacement 

Project over I-70 in  

Cooper County.    

Update on project.   
 

The contractor (Emery Sapp & Sons) plan to begin work the week 
of July 16. Message boards will be out in the surrounding area 
soon.  The existing bridge is currently scheduled to be demolished 
starting Friday, July 27 during the overnight hours.  During that 
weekend, all I-70 traffic will be diverted up and over the ramps, 
and access to I-70 from Route 87 on both the north and south sides 
of the interstate will be closed.  All lanes of I-70 will re-open by 
5:00 am on Monday, July 30.  The eastbound and westbound 
ramps will remain open for the majority of the project, with the 
first closure scheduled for mid-August.  
 
It was awarded to Emery Sapp and Sons for a little over $4.3 
million. Per the contract, the work can begin as early as July 9, and 
must be completed by November 30. 
   
As the time draws closer, and the projects progresses, we will keep 

everyone informed of updates through news releases, social media 

and message boards.  

PAY YOUR SEWER BILL 

ONLINE 

 

Go to :  

www.windsorplacemo.com/

pay -sewer -b i l l -on l ine /  

 

Use  paymen t  se rv i ce  to  pay 

you r  b i l l  on l ine  o r  ca l l  the  

o f f i ce  a t  660 -882-8061  and  

we  can  p rocess  you r  

payment  ove r  t he  phone .  

Cus tomer  conven ience  fee  

o f  $2 .50  fo r  amounts  

be tween  $1 -$100 .  Fee  o f  

2 .95% app l ies  f o r  payments  

above  $100 .00 .  

 

You  w i l l  need  your  most  

cu r ren t  invo ice  number  t o  

u t i l i ze  th is  op t ion .  


